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Hello, our apologies for bothering you this way... 
 
We are parents and teachers from Bernart Etxapare Public School in Pamplona-Iruñea and we 
would like to take the chance with this letter to ask for your collaboration. 
 
Bernart Etxapare Public School is a “D” model (education in Basque language) located in 
Txantrea neighbourhood. This year our school will organize the party that annually promotes 
the association called Sortzen-Ikasbatuaz that is focused on boosting Basque language and 
Basque Public Schools. 
 
To promote this event and promote Basque language we started a campaign consisting in 
giving this language a true impulse by visually “blowing” for this purpose. We called this act 
"Nik ere putz eginen dut" (I do blow too). 
 
For this reason we would like you and your people to send us a video saying "Nik ere putz 
eginen dut" (You have pronounce “Nic ere pooch igeenen doot” or if you prefer "I will blow 
too!") appearing blowing at the end of the video or you could send us a photograph where you 
appear blowing. It would be great if you could somehow show the city or country where you’re 
blowing from or where you live, in order to give it more dimension. Your video or photograph 
will showed in internet or other medias. Please, send your video or photograph to 
gurejaia2013@gmail.com. 
 
We’re of course open to any collaboration or contribution you would like to give to the 
project through this site or any of these social networks. 
Thank you in advance for your time,  
 
Our kindest regards, 
 
Sortzen Ikasbatuaz 2013  
Bernart Etxepare. Txantrea – Iruña 
gurejaia2013@gmail.com 
web: www.gurejaia.info 
facebook: www.facebook.com/SortzenJaia2013 
twitter: @sortzenikasbatu 


